
    

 October 2021  

Newsletter  

Current Programs  
 

Preschool Story Time: 

Mondays at 10 AM 
 

LEGO Club:  Saturday, October 16, 
2021 at 10 AM 
 

FIND US ONLINE 

Facebook: Sterling Public Library 

YouTube: Sterling Public Library 

Website: www.sterlingpubliclibrary.org 

Email:  
Director: 
Jenifer.Slaney@sterlingpubliclibrary.org 
Interlibrary Loan: SPL-BookLoans@comcast.net    

If you would like to receive our 
newsletter by email, please fill out the 
online form (found on our website) or 
a paper form at our library. 

 

LOCATION 

102 West Third Street 
Phone: 815-625-1370  

 

LIBRARY HOURS 
 

Monday & Tuesday 

Open 9 AM-8 PM 
Wednesday-Friday 

Open 9 AM-5 PM 
 

Saturday  

Open 9 AM-1 PM 
 

Sunday    

Closed  
 

Curbside Pickup  
Monday-Friday 
9 AM - 4 PM 

 

https://forms.gle/86TNzCBcVEf2frKd9


Preschool Story Times 
Mondays at 10:00-10:45 AM 

These are interactive story times where the preschoolers are 

encouraged to participate in stories, songs, a craft and play 

while learning to listen and share. 

Monday, October 4    Fall Fun   

  

Monday, October 11 Scarecrows   

                                            

Monday, October 18 Apple Pickin’ 

 

Monday, October 25 Pumpkin Pickin’ 

Because of capacity 

limits, only the 

children will be 

allowed in the room. 

Masks will be required. 

LEGO CLUB 

 Building Challenges with regular LEGO bricks   

                                         For Grade School Students  

                                                 10:00-10:45 AM      

                                          Saturday, October 16, 2021 

You must register for each class.  You may register at the 

Children’s Desk or call the library at 815-625-1370.   

Masks required for everyone ages 2 and up. 



Thank you for being a 

great employee of the 

library! 

 

We wish you all the best! 

Congratulations to Judy Long for 

30 years of service! 



Sterling Public Library 
102 West Third Street 
Sterling, Illinois 61081 

As you start the fall season, I hope you will look to the library to help make this your 
best fall ever! If you don’t have a library card, now is the time to get one. Your 
library card opens a world of wonders and adventure! A library card can grant you 
access to physical materials as well as downloadable ebooks, movies, audiobooks, 
and music to your phone, tablet or computer.   
 
Did you know that you can access older editions of the Daily Gazette online via the 
library’s webpage?  We have digitized our microfilm from 1857 to 1959. Issues from 
1960-1985 are currently being digitized. This is a great resource for stories and 
pictures of events that occurred in our community—from businesses, to sporting 
events to those embarrassing moments in your life that were published.  You don’t 
need a library card to access these copies. On the library’s webpage, click the local 
history/genealogy tab and scroll down to Gazettes.  You will also notice a link to the 
Sterling High School yearbooks—another great place to explore and relive your high 
school days. 
 
Once again, I thank you for your support, patience and understanding during this 
time. Wishing you all good health in the coming days. Please feel free to contact me 
at any time  


